
From: Sean Freidel  

Sent: Friday, August 22, 2014 6:01 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Cc: bethskogen  
Subject: Beth Skogen - Bed and Breakfast 

 

Hello,  

 

My name is Sean Freidel and I am Beth's next door neighbor. I feel her having a bed and 

breakfast would be excellent for the community. There is a good opportunity for her 

customers to visit our local businesses which would be great for the surrounding Atwood 

neighborhood. This seems like an excellent opportunity for Beth and those that live in the 

area, I strongly approve this!  

 

-Sean Freidel  

 

 

 
From: Elena Rulseh 

Sent: Sunday, August 24, 2014 5:05 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy; Rummel, Marsha 

Cc: bethskogen 

Subject: Support for Bed & Breakfast 

 

Hello Tim, Marcia and Plan Commission Members~ 

 

This is to support Beth Skogen’s request for approval of a bed & breakfast in her home 

on Linden Avenue. 

 

Having lived at 2102 Linden Avenue for more than a decade, my husband and I 

appreciate living in a diverse, inclusive, multi-use and walkable neighborhood.   

 

Like Beth, we have contributed to the beauty, texture and sustainability of Linden 

Avenue by establishing native plantings (now in flowering bloom) in the public terrace 

and a small vegetable garden alongside the building. 

 

Just as our native plantings attract and sustain birds, butterflies and beneficial insects 

(fireflies), we support Beth’s interest in attracting diverse visitors who will also support 

sustainable economic development of our neighborhood businesses.  

 

Thank you, 

~Elena Rulseh 

2102 Linden Avenue 

 

[E-mail address] 

Universal relatedness, peace, prosperity, sustainable world: 2020! 


